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Introduction from the University of Oxford 
 
 
Building on the lengthy association between the two universities, the Oxford/Canterbury Exchange 
Programme provides an excellent opportunity for the regular exchange of staff between our faculties 
and departments. The scheme is administered by the University of Canterbury, and we are pleased 
to take an active and enthusiastic part in encouraging exchanges and contributing to the ongoing 
success of the Programme.  
  
The Programme has been successful in arranging exchange visits across the academic divisions, 
involving a broad range of subjects. It has had an impact in highlighting some different approaches 
to teaching and research in our institutions in fields ranging from the Humanities to the Social 
Sciences to the Natural Sciences. It has also provided shared common experience, through 
extended periods of living in the two different countries. Participating academics from both Oxford 
and Canterbury have been uniformly positive about their experiences. 
  
The University offers a warm welcome to any member of staff from Canterbury coming to Oxford 
under the Programme and I look forward to meeting future visitors. At the same time, we strongly 
encourage members of staff at Oxford University to consider the benefits of taking part in this 
Programme. Further information is available from the Erskine Programme Coordinator at the 
University of Canterbury (erskine@canterbury.ac.nz).  Enquiries about the nomination procedure at 
Oxford University may be directed to Andrew Brown, Senior International Officer, International 
Engagement Office, University Offices, Wellington Square, OX1 2JD, e-mail: 
andrew.brown@admin.ox.ac.uk. 
 
Professor Patrick Grant FREng 
Pro-Vice-Chancellor (Research) 
University of Oxford 
United Kingdom 
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Introduction from the University of Canterbury  
 
The University of Canterbury and the University of Oxford, in furtherance of their mutual interests in 
teaching and research, and as a contribution to increased international cooperation between them, 
hereby agree to cooperate within the framework of the regulations applying in each of the institutions 
and subject to the availability of resources, to enable the exchange of academic staff members.  
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Regulations 

1 Under the Oxford/Canterbury Exchange Programme, Visiting Oxford Fellowships may be 
awarded to academic staff members of the University of Oxford who are already advanced 
in the learning of any subject taught at the University of Canterbury for the purpose of giving 
lectures to students in such subjects at the University of Canterbury and contributing 
generally to the teaching programme.   

2 An award will normally be for a period of one to three months (30 to 90 days). The maximum 
funded period of a Visiting Oxford Fellowship may be increased to four months (120 days) if 
a case is made and approved at the time of the nomination. 

3 A Visiting Oxford Fellow at the University of Canterbury will receive  

• a grant-in-aid that takes account of a return air fare London/Christchurch by the most 
direct and economical route.  

•
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General Information 
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